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Clerk of the Parliaments, NSW Legislative Council 

NSW Parliament House 

6 Macquarie Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

4 April 2024 

Subject: Providing clarifications to transcript from 8 March 2024 - Parliamentary Inquiry into the 
planning system and the impacts of climate change on the environment and communities  

Dear Ms Higginson, 

Thank you for the opportunity to partake in a hearing for the NSW Legislative Council Portfolio Committee 
No. 7 Planning and Environment ‘Inquiry into the planning system and the impacts of climate change on the 
environment and communities’. 

I would like to provide some points of clarification to the Committee from the hearing I partook in on 8 
March 2024.   

The clarifications I wish to provide are as follows: 

• Page 11, paragraph 5 – ‘natural hazard state environment planning policy’ should be read as 
‘Planning for a more resilient NSW – Strategic Guide’ 

• Page 14, paragraph 3 – ‘vain’ should be replaced with ‘vein’ 

• Page 14, paragraph 14 – ‘regional environmental action plan’ should be read as ‘Regional Adaptive 
Pathways Pilot’.  

Please contact me further at  or  if you require any further 
clarity on this matter.  

Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Hartley 

Executive Director 
Resilience and Urban Sustainability 
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